May 9, 2018

McLoughlin Point Wastewater Treatment Plant: Concrete Works

As part of the Wastewater Treatment Project, construction activities for the McLoughlin Point
Wastewater Treatment Plant are underway. The contractor, Harbour Resource Partners, will
soon begin concrete pours to build the foundations of the Plant. This work is anticipated to begin
mid-May and continue for 12 to 16 months.

What to Expect
e Concrete pours are anticipated to occur daily.
e Concrete mixing transport trucks will be used to supply and install concrete to the site.

Work Hours
e Monday to Friday 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
e Saturday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
¢ When required, work may begin earlier than 7:00 a.m. or extend later than 7:00 p.m.

Traffic Impacts
e No street closures will be required.
Local access to businesses and residences will be maintained at all times.
e Concrete mixing trucks will follow the Traffic Management Plan approved by the
Township of Esquimalt.

About the Wastewater Treatment Plant
The Wastewater Treatment Project will provide tertiary treatment for wastewater from the core
area municipalities of Victoria, Esquimalt, Saanich, Oak Bay, View Royal, Langford and Colwood,

and the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations and will be complete by the end of 2020.

Thank you for your patience as this work is completed. For more information, please visit
wastewaterproject.ca.
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